
From: Crystal Ford
To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Mercy Hospital
Date: Monday, November 2, 2020 9:53:32 AM

Hello,

Please keep this hospital open and it’s needed within our community. In the midst of a global pandemic now is not
the time to take additional resources away. Please consider this request
Thanks

Sent from my iPhone
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